
Llanfechain Church in Wales Primary 

School 

23.4.2024 

 

Breakfast and After School Clubs – 1st May to 3rd May  

Due to staff being at Condover we will be unable to offer Breakfast Club or After School Club 

on Friday 3rd. On Friday 3rd school will be open from 8:45am and pick up will be the usual time 

of 3:30pm. Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Condover Information 

Next week the junior children along with Miss Wainwright, Miss Griffiths and Miss Mills, and 

children and staff from our federation school Llangedwyn, will be off to Condover Hall for their 

annual residential. We’re sure there is already excitement and nerves building! All children 

should have received a kit list for the trip, they will get the opportunity to visit the shop at 

Condover and no more than £20 should be needed. As the children know, their money and all 

belongings are their responsibility. We have had some children ask if teddies are allowed to 

come – of course they can, Miss Wainwright, Miss Griffiths and Miss Mills will be bringing 

theirs! If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.  

Condover offer a range of foods at mealtimes and children usually find things they like. 

However, staff will take some snacks with them just in case some children can’t find anything 

they like.  

We will be leaving Llanfechain at about 1pm on Wednesday 1st and arriving back about 2:30pm 

on Friday 3rd.  

Through our time there we will attempt to update our website and Facebook page as regularly 

as possible. Signal isn’t always great at certain parts of the site for uploading pictures, but we 

will be contactable at all times. We will also attempt to send a text message when we arrive 

and throughout our time at Condover, a tester message will be sent out on Tuesday 30th April. 

The messages, website and Facebook will also be where you will be updated about our arrival 

time on the Friday. Please remember that staff will be focusing on the children during their 

time in Condover, so may not be able to reply to all messages quickly.  

Gwerin Y Coed 

Gwerin y Coed (Woodcraft Folk) has been running since November and we have had a lot of 

fun. Now the weather is getting better. We are looking forward to getting out and about, 

gardening, looking for insects, learning to put up tents, make fires and even going camping. 

We meet most term time Fridays from 5-6 in the village hall and can pick up from the after 

school club by prior arrangement. Just get in touch with Jenny on 07837778641 or email 

at llanfechain@woodcraft.org.uk. 

A huge thank you to Jenny and her helpers for running this wonderful group in our community. 

What a blessing! Thank you all.  

 

Many caring hearts; growing, loving and learning together. 

Calonau caredig yn tyfu, caru and dysgu gyda’n gilydd. 
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